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Boys of Brown Elementary 
On February 28, 2025 we will hold a RoboRave for boys of Brown Elementary. Check out more   
information here. 

Byron Center’s Links Inclusion Week is February 10-14!   
As a Special Olympics Unified Champions school, we seek to promote understanding and   
awareness of different disabilities. We strive to create places, communities, and schools that   
are more inclusive for everyone. We plan to celebrate all week with learning opportunities   
and activities. More information found here. Click on the this link if you would like to order a   
LINKS tshirt! See Spirit Week Days below. 

Conference Link 
Conferences will be held on February 25 and 27. Please use this link to sign up! 

Yearbooks 
If you would like to order a yearbook please use this link.   

Bricks4Kidz 
New session of Bricks4Kidz will start on February 21. More information can be found here! 

Little League   
Registration is in full swing for the 2025 Byron Township Little League season!!   
Opening day is just over 90 days away!! More information here.   

4th Grade Spring Concert 
Check out information here about the upcoming Spring Concert happening on Monday,   
March 24th for all 4th graders.   

Important Dates 
Please see the following important dates: 25-26 and 26-27 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/1W_dvJR1k2DjZrCtkWZis025f9ylPeg3_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1Fbfh0ogqS93N8Jsh6o1GjnAQogL4srz9/view?usp=drive_link
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfUaG4xNdbhcZK-rGkvho56q6AyzHHNkrL5pjx-Kj8OmQS0Qg/viewform?usp=header
http://track.spe.schoolmessenger.com/f/a/3-v92PNUjQsl3LkXoRt8sA~~/AAAAARA~/IdVl5mf5zkQ7NouQJQ-y5nQWhJse8RlM64zMw3f_7l8pbolRauqPo0c1ZWfHvO0rVSLyrqYc5y1r0osRozKthc9aDYX0qh1EUpbJ-EWwtZzQUl7MMiihJbhqmoYn5Tim-62qQYvzjtFWa5UcZdVU9Q~~
https://www.geskusphoto.com/yearbookorders
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1bBMLrdGSdGNCl1vvKsbXWtUS8nmReoJx/view?usp=drive_link
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1MmCypmwPii4K8JVDGLv8WgIcPLmfAErS/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1ggs8T73qxPYgjOn0p8lIg4NvK5dJ8E-G/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/10saLB5cz1b6goJwy24GCLqdCeTb_ayJ_/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1DjRdxm5WjyocLZ779frpra_icvuUbdGw/view?usp=drive_link


Conference Meal Sign Up 
Parent Teacher Conferences are Tuesday, Feb. 25 and Thursday, Feb. 27.   PUP will be   
providing the staff with 2 main meals.   We could use your help to complete the meal!   Please   
review the available slots here and click on the button to sign up. 

Watchdog Dad 
If any dads, grandfathers or male figures associated with a student here at Brown would like 
to sign up to be a Watchdog Dad please use this link. The time frame is from    
10:55am-1:30pm! 

Attendance   
If your child will be absent from school please call the office at 616-878-6200 or email our   
attendance line at brattendance@bcpsk12.net

Upcoming Dates 

February 7: 3rd Grade Choir at the Basketball Game 

February 12: Count Day 

February 10-14: LINKS Spirit Week 

February 14: ½ Day of School (Dismissal at Noon) 

February 14: Red/Pink/White Day 

February 17: No School 

February 17: Support Girl Scouts at Culvers 

February 25 & 27: Parent/Teacher Conferences 

February 28: Event for all boys at Brown Elementary   

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0C45AFA623A3F58-54444999-conference
https://forms.gle/zYhWHFHpzvaCUVxY7
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1YfVHVRvH4YRfeJ8Ba_jVHpxitV-t5liA/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1xrg9_aAZUEXFIFitY5Z192aF1GwidimL/view?usp=sharing
mailto:brattendance@bcpsk12.net



